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It is proposed to redevelop the Salamander Shores Hotel.  It would involve demolition of the existing building, 
which is considered unsightly and outdated, with a new and improved tourist facility including some 
permanent residential accommodation.  The tourist facilities would include restaurant, leisure (gym and pool), 
café and a small retail area.  A range of other improvements would occur such as better access to the 
waterfront, a landscape setback along Soldiers Point Road and more aesthetically pleasing buildings.  The 
application is for a Concept Plan and further applications would be required.  A Concept Plan seeks approval 
for the overall uses, building heights, FSR, layout and car parking.   
 
Generally, do you support the redevelopment of the Salamander Shores Hotel?   (Please tick)  
 
  Yes 
 
  No 
 
 
What positives, if any, do you see in the proposed new Salamander Shores Hotel and future residential 
community? 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
What concerns, if any, do you have regarding the proposed development? What key issues would you like the 
project team to address in the application?  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Following review of the draft Plans and other information, what comments, if any would you like to make? 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Are there any other features or facilities that you would like to see included in the draft plan?  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Thank you for your feedback.
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Name Address Email Address  Would you like further 
information about the 
Redevelopment  

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

 
PLEASE PRINT YOUR NAME AND ADDRESS SO THAT WE KNOW HOW MANY PEOPLE ATTENDED THE INFORMATION NIGHT AND TO SEND 
FURTHER INFORMATION TO INTERESTED RESIDENTS/STAKEHOLDERS.  


